
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ferritto, Michelle A. 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 12:02 PM 
To: 'john.kraemer@omb.eop.gov' 
Cc: 'doj.pra@usdoj.gov'; Solitro Jr., John G. 
Subject: DEA information collection 1117-0029 

John, 
Per our conversation, this is to confirm that the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) did not receive 
any comments regarding DEA information collection 1117-0029: Annual Reporting Requirement for 
Manufacturers of Listed  Chemicals.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact John Solitro at (202) 307-5466 or me at (202) 
307-3618. 

Thank you, 

Michelle 

Michelle Ferritto 
Chief, Regulatory Drafting Unit 
Office of Diversion Control 
Drug Enforcement Administration 


